
25 May 2021 

Bridie Witton 
Stuff 

Via email: bridie.witton@stuff.co.nz 

Dear Bridie 

WHANGANUI 
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD 

Te Poari Hauora o Whanganui 

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 
Whanganui 4540, New Zealand 

Official Information Request- Transfer H202104634 - National Contraception Training 
Service 

The Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB) has received the transfer of your request to Ministry of 
Health on 7 M·ay 2021 under Section 14 of the OIA. You requested the following information: 

1. How many clinicians are trained in long acting reversible contraception?

3. How many clinicians were able to deliver LARC training, per year for the past 12 years?

4. How many clinicians are currently doing LARCs for patients, per year for the last 12 years?

The Whanganui District Health Board response: 

1. How many clinicians are trained in long acting reversible contraception?
Nil 

3. How many clinicians were able to deliver LARC training, per year for the past 12 
years?
Nil 

4. How many clinicians are currently doing LARCs for patients, per year for the last 12 
years?
Nil 

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA 
co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell Simpson 
Chief Executive 

Chief Executive I Phone 06 348 3140 I Fax 06 345 9390 

Better health and independence I He hauora pai ake, he rangatiratanga wdhb.org.nz 


